
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 17, 2002 

INSTALLATION OF NO PARKING SIGNS   

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends: 
 
That �No Parking� signs, be installed at 277 Worth Boulevard and 283 Worth Boulevard subject to 
receiving requests to from the residents. (Attachment).  

Purpose 

To install �No Parking� signs at 277 Worth Boulevard and 283 Worth Boulevard.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

That at a community meeting, several residents who reside on the south side of Worth Boulevard 
across from Worth Park suggested that no parking signs be installed, as too many vehicles were 
parking infront of their homes.  
 
Since that time, �No Parking� signs have been posted at this location adjacent to centre medians 
installed as part of a traffic calming measure.  The �No Parking� signs however, do not extend to 
277 Worth Boulevard and 283 Worth Boulevard.  The residents who reside at the two addresses 
are now being subjected to parked cars in front of their homes on a daily basis.   
 
It has also become very difficult to exit and enter their driveways as they try to maneuver around 
the parked cars. 

Conclusion 

That no parking signs be installed at 277 Worth Boulevard and 283 Worth Boulevard 

Attachments 

1. Attached is requests made by the residents.  

Report prepared by: 

Antonette DiNovo, Council Administrative Assistant to Councillor Mario G. Racco 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Mario G. Racco, 
Councillor. 



 

 

 



 

 

 


